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 01491 576052   e-mail: nigelwdennis@btinternet.com 

 

18th March 2020 

 

54th Under 11 Inter-Association Championship 2020 Final 
 

Dear Team Manager 

 

The 16 teams qualified to participate are Barnet, Cheshire and North Wales, Essex, Hertfordshire, Kent, 

Leicestershire, Maidenhead, Nottinghamshire, Oldham, Oxfordshire, Richmond, Somerset, Sussex, 

Warwickshire, Wey Valley and Wirral.  Staffordshire may also participate, if there is space at the venue.  

This is due to an error in recording the scores in the North qualifying zone. 

 

Due to Government advice announced on 16th March following the outbreak of coronavirus the event 

organised for Saturday 28th March at Grace Academy (Solihull), Chapelhouse Road, Birmingham B37 5JS is 

now cancelled.  The event might possibly be postponed until October at the same venue.  However, this will 

not be considered further until current Government advice changes, when there will be many postponed 

events seeking new dates, and there will also be regular events hoping to keep their normal slots in the 

calendar. 

 

If the event is postponed, the age limit will be under 11 on 31st August 2019, even if the event is held after 

31st August 2020. 

 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Nigel Dennis 


